
 
April 29, 2022 

 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro    The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman      Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations,    Committee on Appropriations, 

U.S. House of Representatives    U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for a Construction and Equipment for the Innovation Center in fiscal year 2023. 

The entity to receive funding for this project is St. Mary’s University located at 1 Camino Santa Maria, 

San Antonio, TX 79228. The funding would be used for Construction and Equipment for the Innovation 

Center to support the construction of a new facility called the Innovation Center. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
Joaquin Castro  

Member of Congress 

 

 

 


